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As of 8 October 2023 the Applicant has still singularly failed to provide any detailed Traffic Impact Assessment in relation
to the impact of the proposed scheme on Narborough Level Crossing and the villages of Narborough and Littlethorpe.
There are already significant traffic queues through the villages due to the barrier downtime and this is only going to be
significantly worsened by the proposed scheme. We would like to encourage a condition be imposed that the Applicant
has to provide a bypass as part of its infrastructure obligations to reduce pressure on the level crossing and so that traffic
is taken away from the villages.


